

Central Alabama's Specialized Transit A Project of the Birmingham Regional Paratransit Consortium

April 9, 2025

Mayor Scott Brakefield City of Alabaster 1953 Municipal Way #101 Alabaster, AL 35007

Subject: Funding Request

Dear Mayor Brakefield,

Thank you so much for your local match commitment to ClasTran for FY 2025 on behalf of the citizens of the City of Alabaster. Your city's local support of \$10,200.00 will assist in offsetting the cost of the valuable service that ClasTran provides. We appreciate the fact that you recognize the increased mobility and independence you are giving your citizens through your support of ClasTran. It is our goal to continue providing the same level of service to your city that your citizens are accustomed to.

If you ever have any questions about the services we provide, please feel free to call me at 205-325-8787 or you can e-mail me at sspencer@clastran.com.

Please note that ClasTran is currently providing trips for medical appointments, dialysis, food shopping, employment, etc.

Sincerely,

Shari Spencer

Executive Director

Shart Spenicer